
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Mini-Bulletin – November 6, 2015 

 

We’d like to invite parents to come in to learn more about Communicating Student 

Learning. Teachers will be choosing one of the three different formats to communicate 

your child’s learning. We will be having an information meeting on Tuesday, November 

10th at 6 pm in the library for all parents/guardians on how assessment is changing to 

address our new curriculum. We will be discussing FreshGrade, the new template, and 

letter grades.  

 

Reminders: 

-No school on Wednesday, November 11th (holiday), Thursday, November 12th 

(Curriculum Day) and Friday, November 13th (Professional Day). 
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